Please support and vote for SB 283 which seeks to reduce WiFi radiation in schools. The standards for safety of wireless
technology are based on the adult male brain and are for one device. Children have smaller heads, and absorb more
radiation. In addition, it is not unusual for them to be in a classroom with 20 or more computers, and several emitters,
raising the levels by 20 or 30 times the recommended safe levels!!! Radiation in classrooms must be reduced to protect

children.
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